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Comments: Thanks for the opportunity to comment on the Crazy Mountain plan. I appreciate the efforts of all

parties, but do not see much to recommend this plan. It does not do much to further the public's access to these

areas. Or to increase multiple use. From its inception it was a plan initiated and orchestrated by the Yellowstone

Club. Some environmental organizations has gone along, but the public is not on board. We want increased

access to our public land, not given token high altitude sections with the loss of lower more desirable sections.

Areas such as the Swamp Creek trail should be given more thought and concrete solutions in the plan. It may be

time for the public to demand access to our public lands. It is unacceptable that private land holders can block

access to public areas. It may also be time to invoke the eminent domain statue set forth in the 5th amendment

of the constitution to guarantee our access for us and our children. Let's not be in a hurry and let all court cases

play out. And get more people involved in the process. Thank you.


